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Dear Parents / Carers 
 

I cordially invite you to join us in our annual Christmas celebration. We are delighted to be holding the event in  

St Martin’s Church, and anticipate that seats will be in high demand.   

  

Tickets for this concert will be available from the School Finance Office priced at £4.50 per adult and £3.50 for 

senior citizens and £2.50 for children.  If you would like to purchase tickets, please sign and return the slip below 

stating clearly how many tickets you require and enclosing the correct money or cheque.  Please make cheques 

payable to St Martin’s School.  In the interests of pupils’ safety we thank 

you in advance for not using your phone / camera to record the concert. 

 

This event is one of the many highlights of our school calendar; it is a 

wonderful Christmas celebration and a showcase of the talents that our 

music teacher has nurtured. We look forward to seeing you at this event 

and thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr L Jarvis 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

St Martin’s School Christmas Concert Reply Slip 

I would like to reserve the following programme tickets for the concert at  

St Martin’s Church on Thursday 14 December 2017: 

Adult (£4.50)    Senior Citizen (£3.50)  Child (£2.50)  PLEASE PUT NUMBER OF TICKETS REQUIRED IN 

THE  BOXES 

I have enclosed a cheque/cash for the amount of £…………………………………… 
 

Student Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer 

(Please return your reply slip to the School Finance Office) 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
 

 

End of Term  
School finishes for pupils at 2pm on  

Friday 22 December 2017    
 

Spring Term begins  
8.30am on Monday 8 January 2018 
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